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Dear Colleagues,

TUESWRT expresses its  support  and solidarity in this unsettling time of
COVID-19 global pandemic.

I am confident that we, trade unions, will remain united and overcome these
difficult times in solidarity with our colleagues and our members.

There are currently no reported cases of COVID-19 in Tajikistan but the
government has taken measures to close its borders and travellers who entered the
country have been quarantined. 

We wish you and your loved ones to be well and safe, and our hearts go to
anyone affected by this unprecedented event. We are all in this together and we
will get through this.

   Yours sincerely,

President                      Odinazoda Ramazon
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